
Tell Us Your Story on Trade, Food Production and Distribution
Deadline: 26 November 2010
The “Food for Life” campaign of the Ecumenical Advocacy Alliance promotes just and sustainable food systems for all people.  This includes methods of food production, trade and distribution.  To help churches and policy makers understand what this means, EAA is collecting stories and case studies.  We would like positive examples (where food production, trade and distribution is just and sustainable) and negative examples (where it is unjust). What examples do you know of, where are you involved, what do you observe?  These stories can be very different. They can touch on issues such as:

· impact of dumping 
· land grabbing 
· promotion of ‘modern’ seed and chemical fertilizers, and/or
· policies that favor export orientation

For the whole of humanity, access to adequate, safe, and nutritious food has always formed one of the foundations of a just, peaceful and sustainable world. Hunger is not caused by insufficiency but a result of unfair trade, production and distribution systems. There is currently enough food produced to feed everyone, but more than a billion people don’t have enough to eat, and climate change will likely make this worse. 
We believe the underlying problem is that food is produced within structures which are unjust to the producers (or the marginalized). For instance, according to the International Assessment of Agricultural Knowledge, Science and Technology for Development (2008), we should focus more on farming methods that are friendly to the environment and contribute to local communities’ livelihoods. This call us to work together to expose and eradicate the causes of hunger by highlighting both good and bad practices, large and small of food production. 
Thus the EAA wants to highlight examples of trade and food production systems that give life to people, communities and the environment, as well as those that don’t. We plan to collect stories/case studies for use in education within churches, communities and partners, and for advocacy with governments and international agencies.   

How to participate 

Stories and case studies can be submitted by filling in the attached form, and sending it before 26 November to amunzara@e-alliance.ch. 

The form has been prepared to facilitate the preparation and processing of the stories. You may add any existing documents as appendices and refer to them in this standard form. Please understand, however, that we are aiming for concise stories and may not be able to take the appendices into consideration. All submissions will be acknowledged. 

For more information about EAA Food for Life Campaign please visit: www.e-alliance.ch
Please share this call with your partners and networks and encourage their participation. 

Yours Sincerely
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Angeline Munzara




Jenny Borden
EAA Food Campaign Coordinator


Interim Executive Director

